
 

 

Hello Everybody , 

Just a message to say I am missing you all and hope you all had a lovely Easter 

holidays.  

How many Easter Eggs did you get and have you any left? 

 

I have seen quite a few beautiful rainbows whilst I have been out on my daily 

walk.  

I love seeing all the different things you have been doing on the Home Learning 

section of the website, so keep sending in all your photos of your creative work 

and most of all have fun and laugh a lot!!  

It makes me smile to see you all happy, healthy and safe.  

 

I hope to see you all soon.  

 

Love Mrs O’Neill xx 

 

 


